
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
HRH/CAK                5 December 2016 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
DISABLED PARKING ARRANGEMENTS 
 
It has come to my attention that a number of our parents or carers are using the school 
car park when collecting and dropping their children from school.  This is causing 
significant congestion and a number of concerns have been raised by staff and 
members of the public. 
 
We are also mindful that some parents are using the designated disabled spaces.  
Recently one of our students was injured as someone had parked in the disabled 
space as she was unable to access safely her parent’s car. 
 
Moving forward, can I please urge all parents/carers to exercise greater consideration 
when collecting and dropping off students.  The car park is only available for staff and 
visitors to the school.  I am extremely mindful of our young people’s safety and the 
Governors and I are concerned that there could be a serious accident if parents/carers 
do not heed this advice. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
H REDFORD-HERNANDEZ 
Headteacher 


